Renfréw PUBLIC NOTICE

Department of
Public Works & Engineering
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REHABILITATION OF COUNTY STRUCTURE B203
(PETAWAWA RIVER BRIDGE)
IN THE TOWN OF PETAWAWA

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

As you may be aware, beginning in May 2022 the County of Renfrew will commence construction on the
Petawawa River Bridge (B203) in the Town of Petawawa.

WHO: The County of Renfrew has retained the firm Bonnechere Excavating Incorporated (BEI) to complete
the construction works.

WHY: The bridge must undergo a rehabilitation to extend its service life.

WHAT: The project consists of a major rehabilitation of the bridge. Rehabilitation will require the bridge be
limited to a single lane of traffic for the entire duration of the construction project. Signals will be
in place for alternating traffic. Pedestrian access across the bridge will be maintained.

WHEN:  The work began in May 2022 and will continue until November 2022.

WHERE: County Road 51 (Petawawa Boulevard), over the Petawawa River.
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Safety

During construction, it is our priority to ensure the safety of the public, but we need your co-operation to make
it safe for everyone. Please respect all traffic signage. Please stay clear of all construction equipment. If
applicable, please tell your children about the dangers of playing near a construction area.



Construction Disruptions

The Contractor will take every precaution to minimize interruptions to the normal life of your family and/or
operation of your business, but as you can appreciate, there may be some inconvenience during the operation
of the work including noise and delays. We would like to thank you in advance for your patience and co-

operation.

Contact Information

For any emergency outside normal working hours on weekdays and weekends, please call Bonnechere
Excavating Inc.’s 24-hour emergency contact, Travis Moreau, Project Coordinator, at 613-312-9874 or John
Fraser, Superintendent, at 613-227-5350. Should you have any general inquiries, please do not hesitate to

contact:

Contract Administrator
Matt Thom, P.Eng.
Structural Engineer

WSP Canada

Email : matt.thom@wsp.com
Phone: 613-690-3840

County Project Manager

Taylor Hanrath

Manager of Infrastructure

Department of Public Works & Engineering
9 International Drive

Pembroke, ON K8A 6W5

Email: thanrath@countyofrenfrew.on.ca
Phone 613-732-4353 ext. 457

Contractor

Travis Moreau

Project Coordinator

Bonnechere Excavating Inc.

Email: tmoreau@bonnechereexcavating.com
Cell : 613-312-9874




